
 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Your student will have the chance to participate in a program called Money Sense 

during one of their regular classes. The program is offered through our nonprofit, 

SecureFutures. Thousands of high school students like yours will participate in 

one of our programs this school year.  

Our programs teach teens about financial skills. Your student will learn about 

budgeting, saving for the future, managing bank accounts and other important 

financial concepts. They will learn through hands-on activities and group 

discussion.  

To make sure our lessons are helpful, we survey students. Your student will be 

asked to share what and how much they learned and whether they enjoyed the 

lessons in these surveys. The surveys will take place during class time. They will 

take no more than 5 minutes each. 

We do not collect any information that can identify your student. These surveys 

are used to make sure our program is useful and impactful.  

Participation in the lessons and surveys is voluntary. Students may take the 

lessons, but skip the surveys. Please notify your student’s teacher if you do not 

want them to participate in the lessons or the surveys. 

If you have questions about this survey or our program, you may contact our 

Money Sense Program Manager, Patrick Armstrong, at patrick@securefutures.org 

or (414) 310-5918.  

Thank you for being an active in your student’s education. Be sure to check in 

with your student and discuss what they learned through our lessons! 
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